
Sports Day 

We have had a couple of enquiries about Sports Day.  Traditionally this has been on the final 

Thursday before the Whit holiday, and it was planned for that day this year.  We are currently 

unable to have Sports Day on that day, but as things are opening up more and more and 

changing, we are hopeful that we might be able to do something before the end of the summer 

term.  No dates yet as we wait for more information, but we will let you know when we are able 

to firm up plans.  I know that you will be trying to book time off work, so will give as much ad-

vanced warning as we can.     

School Dinners 

Please make sure you are ordering your child’s dinner in advance.  Orders need to be placed 

by midnight in readiness for the following day. We do not have catering facilities in school any 

more, so if you do not order, we can only offer toast, cereal, fruit and yoghurt, or you can bring 

a packed lunch into school.  You can book for the whole half-term to avoid having to do it each 

week.   

The reintroduction of hot dinners has been really successful and the children are really enjoy-

ing their lunches.   

Appointments during school time 

If you need to collect your child for an appointment during the school day, the office will ask to 

see an appointment card so that the absence can be authorized.  Thank you for your co-

operation with this. 

Admissions 

We are receiving an unprecedented number of applications for places which is really positive, 

but it does mean that, for the first time in a very long time, we now have a waiting list for places 

and that we have reached maximum capacity.   

Reading 

The staff have been having a lot of training recently about teaching reading and encouraging 

children to read.  Mr Dawes is sending out lots of information to families so that you can help 

with reading at home.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr Dawes who will be de-

lighted to help.   

 

Office Opening Hours 

The office is open between 8.00 am and 4.00 pm every day.  If you need to contact us outside these 

times, please email admin@cmpschool.co.uk. 
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Stars of the week! 

This week’s ‘Stars of  the Week’ are: 

 

Deer    Tom    Purdie 

  

Mole    Poppy   Max  

 

Kestrel   Jessica   Ozzy 

    

Hare    Elijah   Lilia 

  

Rabbit   Oscar D   Agnes 

 

Hedgehog   Elizabeth   Holly 

 

Badger   Charlie B   Jorja 

 

Fox    Amelie   Oliver 

 

Ducklings   Danny   

 

 

Congratulations to you all! 


